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Service Bulletin
Bulletin No.: 19-NA-041

Date: March, 2019

INFORMATION

Subject: 2019 Impala Battery Cover Removed

Brand: Model:
Model Year: Date Breakpoint:

Engine: Transmission:
From: To: From: To:

Chevrolet Impala 2019

Built at Oshawa Assembly
After 02/01/19

Built at Detroit-Hamtramck
Assembly After 02/05/19

— —

Involved Countries/Regions United States, Canada, Mexico, Israel, Middle East and South Korea

Information

The purpose of this Bulletin is to notify Dealers that
beginning with the following Date Breakpoints, the
Impala will no longer be equipped with a battery cover.
Additionally, Dealers should not be ordering a
replacement battery cover when these vehicles were
not built with them.
• Built at Oshawa Assembly After 02/01/19
• Built at Detroit-Hamtramck Assembly After

02/05/19

Version Information

Version 1

Modified Released February 28, 2019

GM bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, NOT a "do-it-yourselfer". They are written to inform these
technicians of conditions that may occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper
service of a vehicle. Properly trained technicians have the equipment, tools, safety instructions, and know-how to do a
job properly and safely. If a condition is described, DO NOT assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your
vehicle will have that condition. See your GM dealer for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the
information.
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